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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are pleased to confirm that St Mary’s is now part of the Go Shine Church of England Federation, 
along with our four other partner schools. The formation of the federation took place, as planned, at the 
beginning of June. We look forward to continuing all the excellent collaboration between our schools to 
maintain the highest quality of provision for our children and live out our vision to Go shine in the world! 
 

With best wishes, Miss Mitchell (Head of School) and Mr Webb (Executive Headteacher)  

Go, shine in 
the world  

I have received and read the St Mary’s C of E Primary School newsletter of 27.6.25 

Name of child _________________________________________________ Class______________  

PLEASE RETURN THIS SLIP TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE AND YOUR CHILD MIGHT WIN A PRIZE :)  

Y6 residential visit to PGL 

Year 6 enjoyed a residential visit to PGL in Wiltshire last week. The children took part in a range of 
exciting adventurous activities and many children showed our value of determination by overcoming 
their fears! 

 

 

http://www.stmarykilburn.camden.sch.uk
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Our Prayer of the week… 
 
 
Dear God,  

 

As I open my eyes to your  
wonderful world every morning.  
Help me to see what you would like me to do 
today.  
Thank you for a new day!  

 

Amen  

Don’t let a little worry turn into a big one... 
If you or your child are worried about something or have any questions, please phone the 
school office and book an appointment to see their class teacher, Ms Mitchell or Ms 
Jackson.  

Work of the Week! 

 

This week’s brilliant piece of 
work displayed in the school 
lobby is by Iman in Year 3. 
 

As part of their English 
curriculum, Year 3 have 
been reading ‘The Twits’ by 
Roald Dahl. 
 
Iman wrote a detailed letter 
to Mr and Mrs Twit  
complaining about  
all the commotion that the 
Twits have been causing 
when playing tricks on each other.  
Iman included fantastic fronted adverbials and 
expanded noun phrases.  
 

Well done, Iman! 

St Mary’s Family BBQ—
Friday 4th July 6pm-8pm 

 

Tickets are now available from 
the school office. 

 

£5.00 ADULT TICKET includes admittance, 
entertainment ,one portion of BBQ food (meat 
or vegetarian), a portion of salad and a glass 
of wine or soft drink.  

 

£3.00 CHILD TICKET includes admittance, 
entertainment, one portion of BBQ food (meat 
or vegetarian), a portion of salad and a soft 
drink.  

 

Tickets are limited for health and safety 
reasons.  

 

Children must be accompanied by an adult 
(18 years old and over) 

Person of the Week! 

 

Reception– Roni 
Year 1 - Daniel 
Year 2– Naya 
Year 3– Yasmine 
Year 4– Joyviana 
Year 5 - Karim 
Year 6 - Vikram  

Important dates for your diary… 
 
 
Friday 4th July—Academic Review Day for 
Nursery to Y5  
 
Friday 4th July— 6pm-8pm— Family BBQ— 
tickets on sale now. 
 
Friday 11th July— Y6 Academic Review Day— 
children attend school as normal on this day  
 
Tuesday 15th July—10am— EYFS and KS1 Music 
concert; 2.30— KS2 Music Concert  
 
NEW DATE— Thursday 17th July —10am— Y6 
production 
 
Monday 21st July — 9.15am— Year 6 Leavers’ 
Assembly  
 
Monday 21st July—2.30pm—End of year service 
at St Mary’s Church— parents welcome  
 
Tuesday 22nd July—Last day of term  
 
Tuesday 2nd September– Y1– Y6 children back 
at school  


